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from the editorThis week’s top fi ve

1 
NEWPORT — 
With the Pacifi c 
Dance Ensemble 

taking to the stage on 
the same weekend as 
the new show from 
acclaimed cabaret 
sensation Rizo, 
we fi nd ourselves 
with an expertly 
choreographed cultural 
collision.

See page 9

2 
LINCOLN 
CITY — Broken 
your New Year’s 

resolution already? 
Find redeeption in 
the ever-hopeful and 
joyous music of Bob 
Marley, presented 
in celebration of the 
reggae master’s 75th 
birthday.

See page 12

3 
YACHATS — 
And is Marley’s 
“One Love” is 

on your mind, let that 
commitment show, 
by renewing vows 
with your beloved 
in a Valentine’s Day 
ceremony at the Little 
Log Church.

See page 4

4 
NEWPORT 
— If you simply 
can’t wait until 

Feb. 14 to proclaim 
your undying aff ection, 
you can get that taken 
care of this Saturday, 
by taking your 
sweetheart to Love is 
Love, a celebration of 
life’s most powerful 
emotion in all its 
forms.

See page 18

5 
LINCOLN 
CITY — 
Speaking of love; 

it’s a good rule of 
thumb to save most of 
your amor for things 
with a pulse. But 
it’s OK to harbor a 
little passion for the 
occasional inanimate 
object, especially the 
kind on off er during 
Antique Week.

See page 18
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